
To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members

From: Lieutenant Mike Arkovich, Ames Police Department

Date: December 29, 2023

Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda

Item No. 6
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A review of Police Department records for the past 12 months found no liquor law
violations for Fareway Stores #093 and #386, Dog Eared Books, Blaze Pizza, El Azteca,
Ge’Angelos, and Chipotle.  The Ames Police Department recommends the license
renewal for these businesses.
 
A review of police records for the past 12 months found Fuji failed a compliance check
in November 2023.  This was the only alcohol violation.  The Ames Police Department
will continue to monitor their performance.  We recommend their employees attend the
ID training, the I-PACT training provided by the State of Iowa, and conduct their own
compliance checks.  No employees from Fuji attended the department sponsored ID
training in 2023. The Ames Police Department recommends the license renewal for this
business. 
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